ASIC letterhead

11 February 2003

The Secretary

Parliamentary Joint Committee 

 on Corporations and Financial Services 

Room SG.64

Parliament House 

CANBERRA 2600 

Dear Secretary

Inquiry into Australia’s Insolvency Laws

I refer to the Committee's Inquiry announced on 14 November 2002 to consider and report on the operation of Australia’s insolvency and voluntary administration laws.

I enclose ASIC's submission to the Inquiry highlighting aspects of corporate insolvency practice in Australia.  ASIC plays an active role in the administration of Australian and international insolvency law and practice.  We would welcome the opportunity to discuss further the issues raised in the Inquiry and in this submission.

If you have any questions relating to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Professor Berna Collier 

Commissioner

